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CAMPUS SAFETY  
 
The Board of Trustees of the Mendocino-Lake Community College District is committed to a 
safe and secure work and learning environment in all District facilities and affirms that 
reasonable effort shall be made to provide conditions which are safe for students, employees, and 
members of the general public.  
  
The Superintendent/President shall be responsible for meeting the requirements of the law and 
for developing applicable rules and regulations.  
  
All students, employees and Trustees are expected to observe safety precautions and notify the 
Vice President of Administrative Services of potentially unsafe conditions.  
  
The District shall establish a Safety Committee comprised of representatives of College 
constituent groups to identify safety concerns, develop recommendations, and assist management 
in the implementation of approved recommendations.  Recommendations developed by the 
Safety Committee shall be forwarded to the Vice President of Administrative Services who will 
bring them to the Planning and Budgeting Committee (PBC) as needed.   
  
A report shall be published annually of all crimes committed on campus that involve violence, 
hate violence, theft or destruction of property, illegal drugs, or alcohol intoxication. 
  
A safety plan shall be prepared and posted or otherwise made available to students and 
employees. 
 
Title 5 Section 630 
Ed Code 67380 et. al. 
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